
KEOKUK COUNTY BOARD PROCEDURES 
JUNE 30, 2022 

 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in special session, Thursday, June 30, 2022 in the 
Board Room of the Courthouse.  Present were:  Fred Snakenberg, Daryl Wood and Christy Bates, 
County Auditor.  Michael C. Hadley was absent. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the agenda.  All ayes and motion carried.   
 
Count monies report by County Offices for end of Fiscal Year 2022.   Those present proceeded to the 
Recorder’s Office and Treasurer’s Office to perform the year-end cash count as mandated by Iowa 
Code.   
 
On vote and motion Hadley adjourned the meeting at 4:50 p.m. 
 
The above and foregoing information is a summary of the minutes taken at the above indicated 
meeting.  The full and complete set of minutes is available at the Keokuk County Auditor’s Office 
and www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov. 
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